
 

Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005, section 22  

Notice of Objection or Representation  

If you are completing this form by hand, please write legibly in block capitals using ink. 
 
Please refer to Guidance Note for making Objections before completing this form 
 

Please return the form by email to:  licensing@aberdeencity.gov.uk 

 
If you are unable to return the form by email, you can post it to: 
 
Depute Clerk to the Licensing Board 
Licensing Team  
Business Hub 6 
Marischal College  
Broad Street, Aberdeen 
AB10 1AB 

Your full name & address (include postcode)  
  

Laura Fuller-Khairul 
Licensing officer for Aberdeen City Community 
Council. 

Your email address city.centre.abz.ccc.licensing@gmail.com 

Name & Address of premises  Soul (Ground Floor), Langstane Kirk, 333 Union 
Street, Aberdeen, AB11 6BS 

Applicant’s Name (if know) n/a 

The Application is for:  Provisional Premises Licence  
 
Premises Licence  
 
Variation of Premises Licence  
 
Occasional Licence  

☐ 
 

☐ 
 

☒ 
 

☐ 
Any person may, by notice to the Licensing Board—   

(a) Object to the application on any ground relevant to one of the grounds for 
refusal or   

(b) Make representations to the Board concerning the application. 

 

If you are OBJECTING, please complete Part A of this form.  

If you are MAKING REPRESENTATIONS, please complete Part B of this form.  

  

 

https://www.aberdeencity.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2022-03/Guidance%20Note%20for%20making%20objections..pdf


PART A – OBJECTION  

I object to a premises licence being granted to the above premises, on the following grounds 
(delete any that do not apply):-  

(c)         Granting the application would be inconsistent with one or more of the licensing 
objectives.  Please indicate which of the licensing objectives the application would be 
inconsistent with, along with a concise explanation why.  Please delete any of the 
objectives that do not apply. 

   

  

  

  

Objective  Objection    

Securing public safety  Door stewards play an important role in 
keeping people safe in the venue but also by 
having a presence outside the venue. It is the 
opinion of the residents in the area that the 
numbers of people out in the area on a 
Thursday definitely warrants the need for their 

presence.  

  

   

  

 

 Preventing public nuisance  Residents living close to Langstane place have 
reported noise issues along the street. 
Thursday in particular can be noisy due to it 
being a popular night for students. Removing 
door stewards on a Thursday could result in 
people not being moved on from outside the 
premises and increased noise levels in the 
area. When noise levels are already an issue 
on Thursday nights removing door stewards 

will only make it worse.  

  

  

 

 
  



 

  

Please add here any additional comments you wish to make.  If you are submitting any 
background written materials in support of your Objection/Representation it would be helpful if you 
could list them here:-  
 
 
 
 

Your Signature    

Date    

Please refer to the Privacy Notice for information on how we use your data.  
 
 Your data: Liquor Licence objections and representations | Aberdeen City Council  

  

https://www.aberdeencity.gov.uk/your-data/why-and-how-we-use-your-data/your-data-liquor-licence-objections-and-representations

